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Hi Greg,

I am in favor of adopting the height variance and allowing the addition to White Rock Elementary to
match the existing building.
The goal of the addition to the school is to reduce the need for portables, which are an eyesore and
do not contribute to a sense of belonging for those kids that spend their entire year in that space. It
then seems the wrong decision, to build an addition of a different style and height to the existing
building- again, an eyesore that does not contribute to a sense of belonging for those children in that
wing of the school.

Thanks,
Amy Da Costa.
Parent, and homeowner within the neighborhood of White Rock Elementary.
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